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To The Honorable David S. Mack,  

              I am writing to extend my sincerest congratulations and deepest appreciation for your 

unwavering commitment and exceptional service to Hofstra University, Long Island, and to all 

of New York. 

              Your dedication to Hofstra University as a member and Vice Chairman of the Board of 

Trustees is truly commendable. Your leadership and guidance have played an integral role in 

shaping the university's vision and fostering its continued growth and success. 

               Beyond your contributions to Hofstra, your extensive involvement in various 

organizations and institutions exemplifies your profound commitment to serving your 

community. From your role as Chairman of the Board of Directors of the MorseLife Health 

System to your service on the Board of Directors of the Kravis Center and the Palm Beach Civic 

Association, your tireless efforts have had a significant and lasting impact on the lives of 

countless individuals. 

               Your distinguished career in real estate development and your tenure as Deputy 

Superintendent of the New York State Police reflect your exceptional leadership skills and 

unwavering dedication to public service. Your service on the Board of Directors of the 

Metropolitan Transportation Authority of New York State further underscores your commitment 

to improving transportation infrastructure and enhancing the quality of life for all New Yorkers. 

                Please accept my heartfelt gratitude for your exemplary service and outstanding 

contributions to the great State of New York. Your leadership, integrity, and philanthropy serve 

as an inspiration to us all. It is with great honor and appreciation that I extend my congratulations 

on your many accomplishments 

          Sincerely, 

   

            Ari  Brown 


